egister of :%himti;g,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3.

Tlopd's R

25th August, 1938.

Dear Sir,
I am in receipt of your letter of the 12th instant
enclosing & copy of one addressed to Mr. Geo.B.Drake regarding

the revised plan, approved by you, shewing new bulkhesd on

frame 28 of the 3.,S5. "DANIEL WEBSTER", together with a copy of

the plan in question, and I have to acquaint you that the
contents have been duly noted.
Thankigg you for your attention in the matter,
| I am, Dear 8ir,

Yours faithfully,

Secrefary.
W. Bennett, Esq,,

NEW YORK,




